
From: Cassia Herron
To: Mabry, Brian K.
Subject: Biodigestor regulations
Date: Monday, August 01, 2016 2:43:07 PM

Hi Brian:

I can't attend tonight's meeting so I'm sending this note.

Can we add size limits to the regulations? I think thats a major issue.

Also, some parameters on where the waste comes from....

Thanks

-- 
Cassia Herron
40203
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